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Maddy Jones

From: Aberdeen Ridge <cammann@pmma.org>
Sent: Wednesday, October 19, 2022 2:00 PM
To: Maddy Jones
Subject: Spotlight on future Aberdeen Ridge Residents

Hello, Is there a way to put this on our website?  

 

 

 

 

 

Member Spotlight 

 

"One of the things we are most  looking 
forward to, other than the beautiful new 
apartment and amenities, is making 
new friends.  We have already met new 
future residents that we now call 
friends"  ~Wayne & Pat DeKam~ 

 

Say hello to Wayne & Pat 
DeKam, future residents of 
Aberdeen Ridge! Wayne & 
Pat have taken a "head on 
approach" to their rightsizing 
process. They followed the 
easy tips below and now find 
themselves right on track for 
their move to Aberdeen 
Ridge next April. 

"You just have to start". "We 
knew we needed to take "a head 
on approach" to the rightsizing 
process because we didn't want to 
put that on our children and 
family".  ~ Wayne &Pat DeKam~ 

 

 

 

 




